
Mr.	Brian	Johnston,	K.C.	
UPEI	Chief	Negotiator	
Stewart	McKelvey	Lawyers/Avocats	
600-1741	Lower	Water	Street	
Halifax,	N.S.	B3J	0J2	

Via	Email	

March	10,	2023		

Dear	Mr.	Johnston,	

I	write	to	acknowledge	receipt	of	10	new	employer	proposals	sent	via	email	late	this	afternoon,	in	
addition	to	the	several	new	proposals	you	gave	us	on	February	28.		
		
As	I	have	highlighted	in	recent	communications	to	you,	your	proposals	of	February	28	raised	a	number	
of	serious	questions	that	we	must	discuss	before	the	FA	can	contemplate	a	response.	Now	that	you	
have	provided	us	with	an	additional	10	new	proposals,	it	is	especially	urgent	that	we	return	to	the	
bargaining	table.			
		
Therefore,	I	once	again	request	that	you	send	me	a	list	of	potential	dates	for	meetings	between	our	
parties,	at	your	earliest	convenience.	
		
Sincerely,	
		

Dr.	Margot	Rejskind,	UPEIFA	Lead	Negotiator	

cc.	Mr.	Pat	Sinnott,	Chair,	UPEI	Board	of	Governors	
Dr.	Greg	Keefe,	Interim	President,	UPEI	
Dr.	Michael	Ar[ken,	President,	UPEIFA
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